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Boys & Girls Club 

Honors Hall of Fame Inductees 

  

 

Shelton, CT, January 16, 2015 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 
Valley’s Alumni Association Hall of Fame ceremonies will be held on Sunday, January 
25th, at Molto Bene. The event marks the ninth year that the Boys & Girls Club’s Alumni 
Association has honored its own.  
 
Seven inductees will be recognized for their positive impact on our community: Henry 
“Hank” Turner, Brandon Kennedy, Jason Cummings, Benjamin Perry, Raymond Queen, 
John Markette, and Blanchette Sporting Goods. 
 
Each candidate was nominated by either our Alumni Association, Board of Directors, 
Board of Corporators, or the general public. The criteria for selection included being a 
former member of the Shelton-Derby Boys Club, the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower 
Naugatuck Valley, or the Community Center. Each candidate was judged on notable 
contributions in his or her life which would serve as a role model for children. Each 
candidate’s outstanding leadership and dedication to children and their service to our 
community were important factors in the selection process. Non-members of the Club are 
nominated and judged on their impact on children at the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower 
Naugatuck Valley.  
 
Tickets are still available for the event, which will be a brunch on January 25th at Molto 
Bene. Brunch starts at noon, and the Induction Ceremonies start at 1:15. Contact Jim 
Queen at 203-924-7462 for information. 
 
For further information about the Boys & Girls Club, visit us at www.BGC-LNV.org. 
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